
 

EXTREME READING CHALLENGE—OCTOBER HALF TERM 

Over the half term, we would like you to take part in a spooky 

Extreme Reading Challenge.  You can dress up  using any       

appropriate costumes and take a photo of yourself reading.   

This could be anywhere—in the woods, at a castle, having a 

midnight feast! 

 

Please bring your photo into school by Thursday 31st October 

to receive an extra 20 reads. 

 

If you prefer, you can email your photo to: 

secretary@cusgarne.org and title the email 

Reading Challenge. 

 

Happy reading! 

Mr Barnard 


